To: 
Secretariat of the Stockholm Convention

POPs Review Committee


United Nations Environment Programme

11-13 Chemin des Anemones

CH-1219 Chтtelaine, Geneva, Switzerland

Telephone (41 22) 917 8161

Fax (41 22) 917 80 98

E-mail: ssc@pops.int
Subject: Comments to the POPs Review Committee on Draft Risk Management Evaluation of chemicals proposed for listing in Annexes of the Stockholm Convention

Dear colleagues,

I would like to express the Republic of Armenia opinion that the submitted Draft Risk Management Evaluation for Lindane, Hexabromobiphenyl, Perfluorooctane Sulfonate, Pentabromodiphenyl ether (PentaBDE), and Chlordecone contain comprehensive information, which confirms that all chemicals are likely as a result of their long-range environmental transport to lead to significant adverse human health and environmental effects such that global action is warranted.
The Republic of Armenia agrees with the decision to add the above-mentioned chemicals to the List of Chemicals regulated under the Stockholm Convention.
Best regards,

Anahit Aleksandryan
